Attachment 3

From: Don Luvisi [druvisi@bak.rr.com]
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2011 5:59 PM
To: Plans Department

Subject: Wine tasting

Only wines from Napa Valley and hopefully mostly from Callistoga AVA should be served in the
tasting rooms. it is foolish to open up tasting for any wine in the state or world. Maybe you should
remember that the patrons are there for our wines, not wines from other counties or countries. This is
a good way to put us out of business. | am for the 75% rule for wines served in Calistoga.

Don Luvisi
Luvisi Ranch, Calistoga

Sent from my iPad



